OHIO VALLEY
MUZZLE LOADING

e
GUN CLUB

October 25, 2019

Hello;

Happy Halloween to all of our friends! Summer is closing down; it's peak leaf colors right now so
get out and soak it all in.

Our last shoot was the 2 Day Woods Walk that was well attended, about 27 shooters on Saturday,
with Page Carr taking first place. On Sunday we had a little rain but not too bad for 20 shooters to
show up. First place for Sunday was Kevin Calderwood. The Winner of the barrel being the
combined high score for both days went to Gary Bevard. Prizes were all merchandise, a lot of
which were donated by club members! I want to thank everyone for the donations, it makes it
possible to keep the shoot fees down and membership fee to a bare minimum. We still have
insurance and prizes to buy throughout the year and the donations really help.

Thanks to Sis for feeding us both days!! That is always appreciated and GOOD eating.

The next shoot is the Turkey Shoot on November 2nd. The host is Cliff Grubaugh. Also Ken Netting
will be posting up the Top Gun and Hall of Shame targets for all of those elite shooters to try and
win. This will last chance to get in on the Club Raffle. We will pick 3 lucky winners. The raffle items
were all donated by Tim Cheeseman, who I hope can make it out to the shoot. Thank-You Tim!!

[ will have a list of all of the Hall of Shame Shooters and the Top Gun Shooters day of the shoot.
Reminder Centerburg Conservation Club, dues are due before the end of the year.

[ hope everyone comes out to the Turkey Shoot, lets end the season with a bang! If [ don’t see you

at the shoot, have a safe and Happy Holiday Season; looking forward to see you at the Annual
Meeting on January 11, 2020.

Sincerely
Mark Hazel

http://www.OVMLGC.com




